


1455 Market Street, 2052B, San Francisco, California 94103-1399, Telephone: 415-
503-6574, FAX: 415-503-6646.

In order for an RFA to be accepted by the Corps, we must determine that the form is
complete, that it meets the criteria for appeal under 33 CFR Part 331.5, and that the
form was received by the Division Office within 60 days of the date of the NAP. It is not
necessary to submit an RFA form to the Division Office unless you object to the
determination in this letter.

We recommend that you provide a copy of this letter and notice to all other affected
parties, including any individual who has an identifiable and substantial legal interest in
the property.

The delineation included herein has been conducted to identify the location and
extent of the aquatic resource boundaries and/or the jurisdictional status of aquatic
resources for purposes of the Clean Water Act for the particular site identified in this
request. This delineation and/or jurisdictional determination may not be valid for the
Wetland Conservation Provisions of the Food Security Act of 1985, as amended. If you
or your tenant are USDA program patrticipants, or anticipate participation in USDA
programs, you should discuss the applicability of a certified wetland determination with
the local USDA service center, prior to starting work.

We appreciate feedback, especially about interaction with our staff and our
processes. For program information or to complete our Customer Survey, visit our
website at www.spk.usace.army.mil/Missions/Regulatory.aspx.

Please refer to identification number SPK-2022-00148 in any correspondence
concerning this project. If you have any questions, please contact
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